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11th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we come towards the end of one of the most interesting years in modern education, 

I am writing to inform you of the planned mock examinations for year 10 students. 

 

These mock examinations will take place week commencing 28th June 2021 and will last 

for one week.  Students will be issued with a personalised mock examination timetable 

which will outline when their mock examinations are, you will also receive this via email 

and the overall timetable will be published on our school website. 

  

Students will sit mock examinations in all their GCSE subjects which will assess their 

knowledge, skills and understanding of the key aspects of their GCSE courses. 

 

As we are still uncertain of the government’s intentions for examinations next year, it is 

vital that all students prepare and revise thoroughly at home and we would appreciate 

your support in ensuring that this happens. 

 

The results from these mock examinations will play an important part of your 

son/daughter’s future. 

 

If you or your son/daughter require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr M Else 

Deputy Headteacher 
 


